
Willamette Primary School 

Open Permission for Walking Field Trips 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is common for teachers to use our Willamette neighborhood and nearby Willamette 

Park as a natural extension of the learning that occurs in the classroom.  Opportunities for 

work in the areas of science, art, history and community service learning exist right 

outside our doors! 

 

Your signature on this form gives your approval for your child to participate in learning 

activities within walking distance of Willamette Primary School as they occur throughout 

the school year.   

 

You will be notified prior to each trip.  The same high standards of student behavior for 

regular field trips will apply for your walking trips. 

 

 

 

 

 

WALKING FIELD TRIPS OPEN PERMISSION 
 

 

Date:  _____________________ 

 

Your Child’s Name: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Your Phone Number: (Home) ___________________  (Cell): __________________  

 

Destination of Trip:    Willamette Neighborhood and Park 

 

Your Child’s Teacher: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________  ______________________________ 

Parent’s Signature     Child’s Signature 


